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February 23, 2018

By: Frank Fazio

Frank Fazio, Principal of Porzio, Bromberg & Newman and Vice President of Licensing and Distribution Services, was quoted 
in a PM360 article titled, "The Trouble with Sampling in the State of Ohio," published on February 23, 2018. 

To read the full article, please click here. 
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